
 

 
 
 
 

March 30, 2022 
 
 

Dear Homeowners, 
 
As you know, we had a very strong storm blow through the neighborhood early this morning. 
Currently, we don’t know if damage was from straight line winds or a small tornado. Emergency 
services are working to ascertain that now. 
 
Besides the power outage, which has since been resolved, some of you – particularly on 
Livestock Drive – had some significant damage.  
 
Should you need to submit an architectural request form for repairs or for projects currently 
underway that may need to be revised due to damage from the storm, you may submit them as 
you have in the past or via our website, which will be operational at 8 a.m. Friday morning at 
www.chisholmranchestateshoa.com. We will do everything possible to expedite your request. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chisholm Ranch Estates Board of Directors,  
-Robbie Steed  
-Bob Stephenson 
-Mark Seagroves 
 


